MINUTES

HART COUNTY BOARD OF FAMILY AND CHILDREN SERVICES

The regular monthly meeting of the DFCS Board was held Wednesday, March 28, 2012 at 4:00 p.m. in the DFCS Board room.

Attending were Alice Worthan, Shelvy Myers, Earnestine White, Charles Oliver and County Director Mark Akridge.  

The minutes of the last meeting were read and approved.  
The monthly county expenditures report was discussed and approved.  
The Office of Family Independence and Social Services reports were discussed.

Director’s report:

· The Director updated the Board concerning the new Differential Response protocol that will go into effect on April 1, 2012.   

· The State DFCS Board meeting is scheduled for tomorrow in Macon, GA.  Alice Worthan and Shelvy Myers will attend.  The Director had registered but will be unable to attend due to emergencies and pending deadlines.  Ms. Worthan and Ms. Myers with report back to the Board next month about what was learned at the meeting.      

Meeting adjourned.  

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, April 25, 2012 at 4:00 p.m.  The Director is scheduled to be in Macon for a meeting on this date.  Patty Wilhite, OFI Supervisor has been scheduled to fill in for the Director.  
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